

Pittsburg High School Band Boosters

PO Box 1201 Pittsburg, CA 94565-1201

Tony Martinez - Band Booster President, 925-250-8455 Eileen Foster — 1st Vice President Kathleen Campos — 2nd Vice President Pat Mims — Treasure Trina Meindersee — Secretary Dear Pittsburg Community,

The Pittsburg High School Marching Show Band has been invited to perform in the 2014 London, England New Year's Day Parade. This parade is lined with over 1 million spectators and is viewed by millions on TV. For the PHS marching band to be invited to participate in a grand international event is an honor and is truly a trip of a lifetime for our band program and students. Everyone is excited!!!! As you can imagine, the cost is enormous and we could use your help – financially!!! We are asking for the Pittsburg community to help your Pirates Marching Show Band, "The Pride of Pittsburg" travel to London, England!! Please donate what you can to our program; \$5, \$10, \$20, \$??? If everyone in our community donates we can reach our goal!!!! Your generosity and support is greatly appreciated. Thank you in advance!!!

Donations can be mailed to: PHS Band Boosters ~ PO Box 1201 Pittsburg, CA 94565